
Newsletter July 2024   
PARISH INFORMATION 

 
Mass Times  
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and  
Friday:  10.00am 
Wednesday Communion service 
10.00am.  Evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12.00noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7.00pm & 11.00am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 

MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s of 
the Eucharist for the month of  

July can be viewed on our  
parish website 

www.stlukesparishd15.com or on 
the notice board in the church porch. 

WEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

 
26/05/24 
02/06/24 
09/06/24 
16/06/24 
23/06/24 

 
€395 
€465 
€380 
€560 
€405 

 
€230 
€185 
€95 

€175 
€120 

 

 
€235 
€175 
€115 
€155 
€95 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €451.  Shrines: €473. 
St. Vincent de Paul:  €165.  Cemetery Mass Coll:  €2738. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 
- LAST CALL - 

 
Last call for anyone who would like 
to join us on our Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes.  It takes place from Thurs-
day 5th - Tuesday 10th September 
and the cost is €949 pps (plus €175 
for a single room).     This price  
includes flights, transfers, breakfast, 
lunch and dinner.  For more details 
and  to  book  your  place  please  
contact Kim in the Parish Office. 
Tel:  01 8205480,  
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 

THERE IS A SOLUTION 
GROUP – AA 

Do you or a loved one have  
issues with alcohol?  Do you want 
some support?  If the answer is yes, 
you are not alone. 
 
There Is a Solution Alcoholics 
Anonymous Group meetings are 
open to both alcoholics and non-
alcoholics and take place every  
Saturday morning at 11am in the 
Corduff Resource Centre,  
Blackcourt Road, Corduff, Blanch-
ardstown, Dublin 15.   
 
For more information contact 085 
8 1 4 1 1 6 4  o r  g o  t o 
www.tiasgcorduff.ie 

ADORATION - HOLY HOUR 
 
Join Fr. Adrian every  
Friday afternoon from 
3.30pm to 4.30pm.  
Spend some quiet time 
in the presence of God. 



 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Family Fun Day on Saturday 
1st June.  It was great to see so many children, parents and grand- 
parents coming together to have some fun and enjoy themselves.  
There was a wonderful atmosphere and a great sense of community 
spirit.   
 
A special thank you to everyone who helped to organise the event and 
helped out on the day.  The local Foroige club did a great job with our 
family races.  Blanchardstown Brass Band sounded fantastic.  Thank 
you to our face painters who did a fantastic job, Katie our balloon  
modeller and to Phil and Robbie and all their helpers on the BBQ.  To 
Andy Durran for looking after the bingo and to all our volunteers. We 
look forward to doing it all again next year. 
 

CEMETERY MASS—THANK YOU 
 
Thank you to all those who volunteered at the recent Mulhuddart 
Cemetery Mass.  There was a great turn out and the weather was 
glorious.  It was great to have Fr. John O’Connor from Corduff as 
our main celebrant and to be joined by visiting priests from our 
neighbouring parishes.  A special word of thanks to Brendan 
Doorly who co-ordinated the Eucharistic ministers and the  
collectors.   
 
The collection total was €2,738.  This will go towards the cost of 
the sound system hire and hire of marquee and seating.  Thank you 
to everyone who attended and contributed. 

As the local schools prepare to close for the 
Summer months we wish all teachers and  
students a happy and safe Summer and hope 
they enjoy a well deserved break. 

PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 
 

This year’s Peter’s Pence collection will be held at all masses this 
weekend Saturday 29th and Sunday 30th June. The Peter’s Pence 
Collection provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry 
out his charitable works around the world. Your generosity is 
greatly appreciated.  

NOTICE TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN RECEIVING  
SACRAMENTS IN 2025 

 
Parents of children who will be presented for preparation for the  
sacraments of First Reconciliation, First Communion and Confirmation 
in 2025 should note that your child requires a Baptismal Certificate in 
order to be eligible for these sacraments. 
If your child was baptised in another country, the Summer months  
provide an opportunity to procure their Baptismal Certificate.  It is  
important that Baptismal Certs are received on time to ensure your 
child is included in these Sacraments. 

VISITATION OF THE SICK 
 

If you know of anyone who is sick in hospital or at 
home and who would appreciate a visit from Mgr. 

Eoin or Fr. Adrian, please leave their name and  
details into the Sacristy or Parish Office.  It is 

important to let the priest know this information so 
he can visit those who are unable to attend mass. 

RALLY FOR LIFE 2024 
Annual march on Saturday 6th July at 1.30pm Parnell Square, Dublin 1.  
For more information visit www.rallyforlife.net or thelifeinstitute.net/
rally2024. 


